
Hi Everyone, 
 
We've assembled the greatest group of counselors and CITs (counselors-in-training) for this 
summer's Camp Iris Way, so now we need the Campers!  Please let us know if your kids, ages 
5+ (or soon-to-turn-5 incoming Kinders) through 4th graders are available to 
participate in this summer's camp.  If you missed our camp last year, here are 
some details of what we have planned: 

●​ Five mornings for one week this summer, June 13-17 
●​ Older kids serve as counselors and help design the activities 
●​ A modest camp tuition gets divided up between the counselors 
●​ Younger kids (age 5 - 4th grade) are 'campers' 
●​ Each day a different family or two adjacent neighbors 'host' (i.e., provide 

space and some adult supervision) 
●​ Different activities each day - involves crafts, games, snacks and free 

play (e.g., water balloons, obstacle courses, lawn bowling, jump rope, 
sidewalk chalk) 

●​ Great memories with neighborhood friends and the comfort level to 
inspire impromptu playdates the rest of the summer 

If you have kids that would like to attend, please reply with the following 
information: 

●​ Name(s) of child/children 
●​ Grade in Fall 2011 
●​ Street Address 
●​ Contact Telephone Number 

We're looking forward to another great summer at Camp Iris Way! 
 
Diana and Jennifer 
 
 


